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Central Coast Choral Festival Rehearsal 2 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The second of our combined schools rehearsals for the Central Coast Choral Festival will be held 
in Week 10 on Friday 25 June at Ourimbah Public School.  Once again, we would greatly 
appreciate your assistance with transport. If you are able to assist with transporting students for 
this rehearsal, please indicate on the permission slip below. I will confirm transport arrangements 
with you when permission have been returned. 
 
When:   Friday 25 June 2021 (last day of Term 2) 
 
Where:  Ourimbah Public School 
 
Time: We need to leave school by 8.50am. Students will need to leave Ourimbah Public School 
at 2pm to return to school for usual home time arrangements. 
 
Meet: We will meet in the school basement at 8.40am. 
 
What to bring: Students will need to bring their recess, lunch and a water bottle in a small bag.  
 

Please complete the attached this permission note and return to Mrs Adams no later than 
Friday 18 June 2021. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathryn Adams         Rebecca Wild  
CHOIR TEACHER         PRINCIPAL 
7 June 2021 
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Choral Festival Rehearsal 2: Ourimbah Public School 

 
       Yes, I give permission for my child ________________________ of class ________ to 
attend the Choral Festival rehearsal at Ourimbah Public School on Friday 25 June 2021.   
............................................................................................................................................. 

 
  I cannot transport my child to and from Ourimbah Public School, but I give permission 

for my  child to travel with another family in their car. 
................................................................................................................................................ 

 
 I am able to transport my child to and from Ourimbah Public School. 
 
 I am able to transport a total of ______ students (including my child) in my car with fully 

operational seatbelts. 
 

 I have signed a Prohibited Employment Declaration form at Wyoming Public School 
this year. 

 My driver’s licence is current (please bring this with you) 

 My car is currently registered through the RTA. 

 I will be the person driving the car to transport the students 

 For emergency purposes my mobile number is:- ____________________ 
 

 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________    Date: ______________ 
                                   (Parent / Carer) 
 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________ 
                                   (Parent/Carer) 
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Central Coast Choral Festival Rehearsal 2 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for offering to transport our choir to and from Ourimbah Public School on Friday 25 
June 2021.  
 
The total number of students you have offered to take is ___________ including your child. 
 
We will meet in the Stage 2 basement at 8.40am to mark rolls and organise transport ready to 
leave school at 8.50am.   
 
Students will need to be collected from the hall at Ourimbah Public School at 2pm.  If you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me through the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathryn Adams         Rebecca Wild 
CHOIR TEACHER         PRINCIPAL 
7 June 2021 
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